
Town of Ridgefield Public Hearing 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held on June 24, 2020 at 7:30pm via Zoom to 

discuss the purchase of two parcels of land by the Conservation Commission. Purchase of the 

land will be funded in part by a grant and the use of Conservation Commission funds. 

Parcel 1: 14 acres on Bear Mountain, adjoining Hemlock Hills Open space. 

Parcel 2: 1 acre at the end of Craigmoor Road allowing access to open space that adjoins the 

former Garden of Ideas.  

See the Town calendar for details of this Board of Selectman Zoom meeting.  It will also be streamed 

live on our website as well as on Channel 24 for those who do not use Zoom meeting software. 

 

 

Rudy Marconi 

 

 

First Selectman, Town of Ridgefield 


